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NOVEMBER 2012  CORRESPONDENCE - Since 16 OCTOBER 2012  
 

1 RESERVE CORNER BROGDEN RD & ROBERT ST NTH ENTRANCE 
 25/10/2012 Greg McDonald 

Director 

Infrastructure 

Management 

WSC 

NFA Letter to TEPCP apologising for delay in responding to 

this issue and advising  posts would be installed 

before Christmas to protect the reserve from vehicles. 

2 WSC PUBLISHING PERSONAL DETAILS OF DA SUBMISSIONS  
 17/11/2012 TEPCP NFA Email to OIC NSW formally withdrawing our complaint 

against WSC following WSC's change in requirements 

to those of the OIC NSW.. 

3 SNAPSHOT OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 

 14/11/2

012 

Janie Crawfords 
WSC 

NFA Email of main points of WSC's Ordinary meeting  held on 14/11/2012 
 

4 FISHERMAN'S WHARF 

 15/11/2

012 

WSC 
 

NFA Councillor update advising owners failed to withdraw their Section 96 
application within 28 days as resolved by Council resulting innunrestricted 
access to the roof during operation hours.  Council is negotiating a new lease. 

5 SERVICE STANDARD REVIEW  ( RATE INCREASE ) 
 14/11/2

012 

Julie Vaughn 

WSC 

NFA Email advice on workshop on Thursday 22nd 

November, 2012.  Advise Bev Davis 43505160 if 

intending to attend.  

6 LONGJETTY MASTERPLAN 

 7/11/2012 Tania Halbert 
WSC 

NFA Email invitation to attend  a training session at Council on Thursday 13th 
Decenber 1:00pm to 3:00pm to get an update on the 2011 Census ,. 

7 WYONG SHIRE COMMUNITY PROFILE & POPULATION FORECASTS 

 14/11/2

012 

Jane Jacobs 

WSC 

NFA Email forwarding additions he made to his published Mayoral Address.. 

8 VOLUNTEER RIGHTS FORUM 

 1/11/20

12 

Bev Davis 

WSC 

NFA Email notice that WSC is hosting a consultation on 5/11/2012, apologising  
for the short notice.. 

9 AFFORDABLE HOUSING STUDY 

 17/11/2

012 

Melati Lye 
WSC 

Active WSC Email forwarding Notes of Meeting of Affordable Housing 
Stakeholder's Workshop held 9/10/2012,  ( Note Council is still keeping 
study secret!) 

10 BOB WONNACOTT'S PRESENTATION 

 17/11/2

012 

Bob Wonnacott 
C&C I C P/L 

NFA Email thanking tepcp for invitation to speak. 

11 WSC CHRISTMAS FUNCTION 

 12/11/2

012 

Sue Sampson 
WSC 

NFA Invitation for Chair of TEPCP to attend Function on Friday 30/11/2012 

12 BEACH BASH X-TREME OBSTACLE CHALLENGE 

 5/11/20

12 

Jane Doyle 
WSC 

NFA Letter advising of application to change course layout to exclude roadway at 
Toowoon Bay Beach on 2nd & 3rd February, 2102. 

 

 

NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 

 

 
 




